
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th June 2022 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our topic this half term is ‘Why are trees so important?’. To enhance the learning, we have 
arranged a visit to Rushmere Country Park, in Heath and Reach. We will be studying the 
woodland as part of our topic.  
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 30th June 2022. The coach will be leaving at 9.15am and 
return in time for the end of the school day. Please can all children wear casual clothes (no shorts 
or vest tops) and trainers, as they will be walking around the woods throughout the day. Please 
ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the weather and apply sun cream or send a 
waterproof coat! 
 
All children will require a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks please. If your child is entitled to a free 
school meal, the kitchen can organise a packed lunch for them. A text will be sent to parents in 
due course asking if they would like the kitchen to prepare a packed lunch. Please ensure you 
reply so the correct amount of lunches can be prepared. 
 
The cost of this trip is £9.75 per child, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received the trip will not be able to take 
place. 
 
In order to make payment and give consent for the trip, please could you log onto your child’s 
Eduspot account no later than Monday 27th June 2022.  
 
We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 3 teachers 


